Blaine Soil Conservation District
Board of Supervisors Meeting
October 19th, 2022 @ 7:00pm
BSCD Office, Carey, ID

Present were Chris Johnson; Chairman, Kathi Noble; Sec/Tres   Wade Prescott; supervisor, Nicholas Purdy; supervisor, Carolyn Firth; Commission, Jesse Fulmer and Sara Zollinger; NRCS, Kelsey Barg, Administrative Assistant, Brian Craig, Prescott Insurance
Chairman called the meeting to order @ 7: 06 p.m.
Minutes
· The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed. Wade motioned to approve the minutes as presented, Kathy seconded the motion, all were in favor, motioned was carried.
Administrative Assistant Report
· [bookmark: _Hlk96067655]Kathy gave the financial report. Wade moved to approve the financial and task reports as presented, Chris seconded the motion, all were in favor, motion was carried. 
Office Business (action items)
· Brian Craig discussed our ICRMP policy changes for the year.
· Kelsey shared some information in the upcoming IASCD Conference and the tours that will happen during the conference. 
· Kelsey discussed that the division meeting is October 27th, and she will attend this meeting 
· Kelsey and Chris shared an update on the LWG meeting and the projects that will have money to be used for landowners if they apply and project gets accepted. 
Commission:
· Carolyn shared the WAQPA applications and if there is landowners that would like to apply to send them her way to help them with application process. 

NRCS: 
· Sara introduced herself she will be helping Blaine and butte projects. NRCS is still working on the loving creek project in Blaine County. 
 Adjourn
1. Wade made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:33p.m., Kathy seconded the motion, all were in favor and the motion was carried. Next meeting November 16th  at 7pm

